
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
1st July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To celebrate the end of the year and to coincide with their learning of our topic on 
‘Superheroes’ and the people who help us. The children in Reception are invited 
to dress up on Wednesday 21st July as a superhero or as a person who helps us. 
 
This is not a necessity as children can just attend school in their usual uniform as 
normal if they would prefer. There will be no cost on this day. 
 
Suggestions  -  Spiderman, Superman / Supergirl, Hulk, Iron Man, 
Wonderwoman, Catwoman. 
 
Or you may wish to come dressed as a Nurse, Dentist, Firefighter, Teacher, 
Postal Workers, Vets, Builders or Doctor. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


